
  
 POLICE COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
April 10, 2023 

 
Meeting called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Alderperson Travis Sullivan. 
 

Police Committee members present were Alderpersons Travis Sullivan and Sue Burgess.  Also 
present were Mayor Page, Chief Wade and City Clerk Janet Waller. 
 
Alderperson Burgess made a motion to approve the Police Committee Meeting minutes of 
March 14, 2022, seconded by Sullivan.     Motion carried with Alderpersons Sullivan and Walden 
and Burgess voting aye and 0 nays.   Walden was absent. 
 
Under Old Business:    
 
The committee discussed if there were any updates on the Rt 51 and Leafland intersection. 
 
Under New Business: 
 
The budget was reviewed and changes were made for the new fiscal year. 
 
The screen door was blown off the police station.  Repairs will need to be done that were 
caused from the wind. 
 
A phone will need to be ordered for the new officer. 
 
The committee discussed the school resource officer position. 
 
The officers will be focusing on distracted drivers, seat belts and speed in the upcoming months. 
 
 
The committee adjourned at 6:50 pm.    
 
Janet Waller, City Clerk 


